
Question on Notice 
No. 1049 

Asked on 15 October 2015 
 
 
MR PERRETT asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON C 
R DICK)― 
 
Given the Minister’s continuing failure to release the Gympie Hospital Masterplan, has it been 
scrapped? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Gympie for his question. 
 
I refer the Member to my answers to Questions on Notice Nos. 307 and 630. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


